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Statement from the Arizona Board of Regents Regarding UA 
Men’s Basketball Team’s Outstanding Season  

 
In a nail-biting, down-to-the-wire finish, the Arizona Wildcats men’s basketball team, competing 

in the NCAA Tournament West Regional semifinals against the second-seeded Ohio State 

University Buckeyes, delivered a game worthy of their fans’ devotion.  Though it was an 

unfortunate loss for the ‘Cats, Arizona can rally behind the team’s tremendous talent and effort.  

The Arizona Board of Regents extends its congratulations to the Arizona Wildcats men’s 

basketball team for an outstanding season!  
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